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Recommended action:

Recommendation(s): Award the Shorewood School District food service contract to Aramark
Purpose: Provide the School Board with information regarding the Food Service RFP results

Background: The District issued an RFP for a food service management company. Four
vendors submitted proposals to the District. Two vendors were eliminated in the initial review
process. The remaining vendors, Chartwells and Aramark were asked to present to members
of the food service workgroup. After a review of the workgroup presentations, members of the
group agreed that Aramark presented a better fit for the Shorewood School District. As a
result of this review, administration is recommending that the 2018-19 food service contract be
awarded to Aramark.
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